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Thank you Mr. President, 

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of Liechtenstein to the fourth cycle of the UPR and thanks them for their presentation and we commend the government’s commitment to promote and protect human rights. 


In a constructive spirit we would like to recommend the following: 

1- Continue its efforts to combat trafficking in women and girls through increased regional cooperation, in order to prevent trafficking and bring perpetrators to justice.

2- Intensify its efforts to combat discrimination and eliminate hate speech. 

3- Strengthen the integration of asylum- seeking and refugee children and children in situations of migration. 

We wish Liechtenstein a successful review. 

I thank you. 

image1.jpg
N7




